
Addendum 

LA01/2023/0039/F 
 

1.0  Update 

1.1 An additional objection was received on 20/11/2023 from no. 10 

Knockanbaan. The main concerns raised include: 

• The path is frequently used by a number of people at all times of 

day. 

• The objector has not witnessed antisocial behaviour taking place. 

• The path does not feel unsafe. 

• The objector was not made aware of the proposal prior to receiving 

neighbour notification. 

• Other neighbours were not aware of the proposal at all and have 

expressed surprise that the path is proposed to be closed. 

 

1.2 It is noted that some of the concerns raised are in contrast to 

comments raised in letters of support previously received, and that 

comments raised from all representations may be subjective.  

 

1.3 As outlined in Paragraph 5.1 of the Planning Committee report, all 

appropriate publicity arrangements have taken place.  

 

1.4 The contents of the objection have been considered and the 

recommendation to refuse the proposal remains. 

 

2.0  Recommendation  

2.1 That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum and agree 

with the recommendation to refuse the application in accordance 

with Paragraph 1.1 of the Planning Committee report. 

 


